
Peter Dawe

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Peter Dawe [pdawe@nl.cancer.ca]
Monday, December 11, 2006 9:06 AM
'Mark Quinn'
RE: Hormone tests

I think they are being very cautious.
Peter

I have been invited over at 3 for a briefing.

Peter Dawe, Executive Director
Canadian Cancer Society, Nfld. & Labrador Division P.o. Box 8921, Viking Building, 136
Crosbie Rd.
St. John's, NF AlB 3R9
phone (709)753-6520, fax (709)753-9314
e-mail: pdawe@nl.cancer.ca web site: www.cancer.ca Questions about cancer? Call the
Canadian Cancer Society's Cancer Information Service 1- 888- 939-3333
Together Strong

-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Quinn [mailto:Mark_Quinn@cbc.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2006 2:49 PM
To: Peter Dawe
Subject: RE: Hormone tests

Peter,

I asked Leona Barrington: Do you have the results of all the tests that were redone? Will
that be discussed on Monday?

She replied: "We will release the number of patients who have required treatment changes
since this discovery.

See you on Monday."

Leona

I wonder if they are going to disclose all the numbers or try to spin this?

see you on Monday,

Mark

Leona Barrington
Media Relations Officer
Corporate Communications
T: 777-1339
C: 728-7935
F: 777-1344
leona.barrington@easternhealth.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Quinn [mailto:Mark_Quinn@cbc.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2006 1:59 PM
To: Leona Barrington
Subject: Re: ER/PR Technical Media Briefing
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